
Superintendent Report
June 2025

• On May 23, I enjoyed watching the class of 2025 participate in their 
graduation.  It was great to see all the families and students.

• The summer work is well underway. Derrick and his staff have been 
working hard to coordinate the chaos. 

• Referendum working is on-going.  Roofing and HVAC have been progressing 
and we are working on the schedule of items for the month of July.

• Congratulations to our State track meet qualifiers.

• Admin summer meeting is scheduled for June 11.


